
Due to the COVID 19 and Governors request to Shelter in Place, we will be closing 
our office to the Public.  If you need to get ahold of us, for any reason, please 
email Jeff Baker at jbaker@shafferschool.com and if you need to contact the 
business department, please email Dianne Parady at 
dparady@shafferschool.com. You may also leave a message and we will check the 
messages periodically.  Please watch our website for ongoing updates. Thank you 
for your patience as we navigate through this time. 
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